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lir. Ronald M. Reinsma
7937 South Maplewood Road IN RESPONSE REFER
Chicago, IL 60652 TO F01A-79-164

Dear I'r. & ma:

This is in sponse to your letter dated May 4,1979 in which you requested,
pursuant t. i:e Freedom of Information Act, copies of the safety inspections
made jur |)r or to 11 arch 28,1979 on the Three Mile Island Generating
Station.

The enclos 2c' report (50-289/79-08 and 50-320/79-07) covers the inspections
for Unit 1 and Unit 2 Reactors just prior to the Unit 2 incident on
March 28. It also includes the findings of the two inspections.

This completes action on your request.

Sincer,ely,

ff|- sad/
J. M. Felton, Director

- Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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